
GERMANO   UPDATE         Sept.   &   Oct.   2019    

LOOKING   BACK  

We  are  praising  the  Lord  for  His  goodness  as  we  have  traveled  many              

miles  from  Pennsylvania  to  Florida  and  had  the  opportunity  to  visit  a             

number  of  our  supporters.  We  were  in  four  churches  and  three            

conferences  in  September  and  in  eight  churches  in  October.  Four  of            

the  churches  were  new,  and  one  of  these  voted  to  take  us  on  at  the  end                 

of   the   meeting   with   others   giving   verbal   commitments   for   the   future.   

One  of  the  highlights  in  September  was  the  mission  conference  at  our             

home  church.  We  really  enjoyed  spending  quality  time  with  the  Faith            

Community  family.  During  the  Sunday  morning  service,  the  church          

surprised  us  by  presenting  us  with  a  large  check  for  the  new  church              

plant  in  Barahona.  The  people  sacrificially  gave  above  and  beyond  in            

order   to   help   us   as   we   launch   out   to   Barahona   next   year!  

LOOKING   FORWARD   

We  will  continue  with  a  busy  schedule  until  the  second  week  of             

December,  and  our  travels  will  take  us  from  North  Carolina  to  Ohio.             

We  are  looking  forward  to  visiting  many  of  you  before  the  end  of  our               

furlough  in  April.  Please  pray  that  the  Lord  would  supply  the            

remaining  10%  of  our  support.  We  are  rejoicing  on  how  He  has  already  supplied  so  much  for  our                   

move  as  well  as  for  the  new  church.  Also,  please  pray  that  God  would  begin  working  even  now  on  the                     

hearts   of   those   in   Barahona.   
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